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I oppose this bill. I do not support removing the deadline by which the State Board of 

Parole and Post-Prison supervision is required to assess existing sex offender 

registrants into a risk level. There are over 19,000 sex offenders that have yet to be 

assessed. Oregonians deserve to feel safe and to be able to have accurate 

transparency of the sex offenders who may be a danger to the people in their 

community.  


